
From:	Nicole Bowen [nicole.lynn.bowen@gmail.com]
Sent:	Wednesday, April 23, 2014 4:27 PM
To:	Statements
Subject:	RE: Docket E-100 Sub 83

Dear NC Utilities Commission,

I support solar energy and net metering in North Carolina. Net metering drives private
investment by giving property owners the option to generate their own electricity while receiving
fair credit for the surplus electricity they provide to the grid. It also provides customer choice in a
state with an otherwise monopolized energy market. Utilities companies should not be standing
in the way of American ingenuity and customer choice to protect their old way of doing business.
Our economy thrives on innovation, competition and choice. 

Please oppose any attempt to undermine these policies.

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Nicole Bowen

3722 Severn Ave
Charlotte, NC 28210

From:	stefan perrachon [stefanperrachon@yahoo.com]
Sent:	Wednesday, April 23, 2014 4:27 PM
To:	Statements
Subject:	RE: Docket E-100 Sub 83

Dear NC Utilities Commission,

I support solar energy and net metering in North Carolina. Net metering drives private
investment by giving property owners the option to generate their own electricity while receiving
fair credit for the surplus electricity they provide to the grid. It also provides customer choice in a
state with an otherwise monopolized energy market. Utilities companies should not be standing
in the way of American ingenuity and customer choice to protect their old way of doing business.
Our economy thrives on innovation, competition and choice. 

Please oppose any attempt to undermine these policies.

Thank you.

Sincerely,

stefan perrachon

310 little meadow rd
Pittsboro, NC 27312



From:	Paul Moloney [ahardrainisgonnafall@yahoo.com]
Sent:	Wednesday, April 23, 2014 2:47 PM
To:	Statements
Subject:	RE: Docket E-100 Sub 83

Dear NC Utilities Commission,

I support North Carolina's strong net metering policies. By encouraging private investment in
clean energy, the state's existing policies support North Carolina's booming solar industry. Net
metering reduces the need for expensive power plants and infrastructure, and drives local job
creation and investment. 

North Carolina's solar industry has helped our state rise to 2nd in the nation for added solar
capacity in 2013, and we should be helping to drive the solar industry's growth rather than
standing in its way.  

Please do not weaken North Carolina's net metering standards. 

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Paul Moloney

HillHouse,507 E. Club Circle Drive
507 E.Club Circle Drive
Gastonia, NC 28054

From:	CYNTHIA LUECK [cynlueck6@gmail.com]
Sent:	Wednesday, April 23, 2014 1:55 PM
To:	Statements
Subject:	RE: Docket E-100 Sub 83

Dear NC Utilities Commission,

I support solar energy and net metering in North Carolina. Net metering drives private
investment by giving property owners the option to generate their own electricity while receiving
fair credit for the surplus electricity they provide to the grid. It also provides customer choice in a
state with an otherwise monopolized energy market. Utilities companies should not be standing
in the way of American ingenuity and customer choice to protect their old way of doing business.
Our economy thrives on innovation, competition and choice. 

Please oppose any attempt to undermine these policies.

Thank you.

Sincerely,



CYNTHIA LUECK

11 CACO DR
NC, NC 27546

From:	Chris Moore [moore.chris11@gmail.com]
Sent:	Wednesday, April 23, 2014 1:32 PM
To:	Statements
Subject:	RE: Docket E-100 Sub 83

Dear NC Utilities Commission,

I support North Carolina's strong net metering policies. By encouraging private investment in
clean energy, the state's existing policies support North Carolina's booming solar industry. Net
metering reduces the need for expensive power plants and infrastructure, and drives local job
creation and investment. 

North Carolina's solar industry has helped our state rise to 2nd in the nation for added solar
capacity in 2013, and we should be helping to drive the solar industry's growth rather than
standing in its way.  

Please do not weaken North Carolina's net metering standards. 

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Chris Moore

172 Rowe Ave
Aberdeen, NC 28315

From:	Gregory Levesque [greg.levesque@gmail.com]
Sent:	Wednesday, April 23, 2014 1:26 PM
To:	Statements
Subject:	RE: Docket E-100 Sub 83

Dear NC Utilities Commission,

I support North Carolina's strong net metering policies. By encouraging private investment in
clean energy, the state's existing policies support North Carolina's booming solar industry. Net
metering reduces the need for expensive power plants and infrastructure, and drives local job
creation and investment. 

North Carolina's solar industry has helped our state rise to 2nd in the nation for added solar
capacity in 2013, and we should be helping to drive the solar industry's growth rather than
standing in its way.  



Please do not weaken North Carolina's net metering standards. 

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Gregory Levesque

532 hanska way
Raleigh, NC 27610

From:	stephanie jerose [stephanie.a.jerose@gmail.com]
Sent:	Wednesday, April 23, 2014 1:24 PM
To:	Statements
Subject:	RE: Docket E-100 Sub 83

Dear NC Utilities Commission,

I support North Carolina's strong net metering policies. By encouraging private investment in
clean energy, the state's existing policies support North Carolina's booming solar industry. Net
metering reduces the need for expensive power plants and infrastructure, and drives local job
creation and investment. 

North Carolina's solar industry has helped our state rise to 2nd in the nation for added solar
capacity in 2013, and we should be helping to drive the solar industry's growth rather than
standing in its way.  

Please do not weaken North Carolina's net metering standards. 

Thank you.

Sincerely,

stephanie jerose

45 ellen ave
canton, NC 28716

From:	Harold Bowker [hdbowker@gmail.com]
Sent:	Wednesday, April 23, 2014 10:00 AM
To:	Statements
Subject:	RE: Docket E-100 Sub 83

Dear NC Utilities Commission,

I support North Carolina's strong net metering policies. By encouraging private investment in
clean energy, the state's existing policies support North Carolina's booming solar industry. Net



metering reduces the need for expensive power plants and infrastructure, and drives local job
creation and investment. 

North Carolina's solar industry has helped our state rise to 2nd in the nation for added solar
capacity in 2013, and we should be helping to drive the solar industry's growth rather than
standing in its way.  

Please do not weaken North Carolina's net metering standards. 

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Harold Bowker

392 Beacon Lane
Sneads Ferry, NC 28460

From:	Barbara Coulson [dixiespal@aol.com]
Sent:	Wednesday, April 23, 2014 9:42 AM
To:	Statements
Subject:	RE: Docket E-100 Sub 83

Dear NC Utilities Commission,

Much talk is given to renewable energy and ways to reduce our dependence on oil.  Power
companies would like to keep it ALL and are fighting efforts to use less oil, so I?m writing to you
today in support of net metering and solar energy. Fair net metering policies ensure that
customers receive fair credit for their contribution of clean, renewable energy to the grid. It?s
critical to support a transition away from dirty fossil fuels that pollute the air and water, threaten
the public health and contribute to climate change. 

Please do not weaken North Carolina's net metering standards. We must take steps to allow
people to have rooftop solar and to reduce dependence on fossil fuels.

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Barbara Coulson

1001 Reems Cove Rd
Marshall, NC 28753

From:	Gary Pfister [pfistergary@yahoo.com]
Sent:	Wednesday, April 23, 2014 8:19 AM
To:	Statements
Subject:	RE: Docket E-100 Sub 83   



Dear NC Utilities Commission,

I support solar energy and net metering in North Carolina. Net metering drives private
investment by giving property owners the option to generate their own electricity while receiving
fair credit for the surplus electricity they provide to the grid. It also provides customer choice in a
state with an otherwise monopolized energy market. Utilities companies should not be standing
in the way of American ingenuity and customer choice to protect their old way of doing business.
Our economy thrives on innovation, competition and choice. 

Please oppose any attempt to undermine these policies.

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Gary Pfister

5507 Holly Hills Dr
Waxhaw, NC 28173

From:	C. W. Wells [CWWGTL@earthlink.net]
Sent:	Wednesday, April 23, 2014 7:49 AM
To:	Statements
Subject:	RE: Docket E-100 Sub 83

Dear NC Utilities Commission,

I support North Carolina's strong net metering policies. By encouraging private investment in
clean energy, the state's existing policies support North Carolina's booming solar industry. Net
metering reduces the need for expensive power plants and infrastructure, and drives local job
creation and investment. 

North Carolina's solar industry has helped our state rise to 2nd in the nation for added solar
capacity in 2013, and we should be helping to drive the solar industry's growth rather than
standing in its way.  

Please do not weaken North Carolina's net metering standards. 

Thank you.

Sincerely,

C. W. Wells

599 Garner Chapel Rd
Mount Olive, NC 28365



From:	Rachelle Fields [Rachelle.Fields@Salem.edu]
Sent:	Wednesday, April 23, 2014 7:46 AM
To:	Statements
Subject:	RE: Docket E-100 Sub 83

Dear NC Utilities Commission,

I support solar energy and net metering in North Carolina. Net metering drives private
investment by giving property owners the option to generate their own electricity while receiving
fair credit for the surplus electricity they provide to the grid. It also provides customer choice in a
state with an otherwise monopolized energy market. Utilities companies should not be standing
in the way of American ingenuity and customer choice to protect their old way of doing business.
Our economy thrives on innovation, competition and choice. 

Please oppose any attempt to undermine these policies.

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Rachelle Fields

PO box 13
Winston Salem, NC 27102

From:	Linda Buff [paseo@embarqmail.com]
Sent:	Wednesday, April 23, 2014 12:36 AM
To:	Statements
Subject:	RE: Docket E-100 Sub 83

Dear NC Utilities Commission,

I support solar energy and net metering in North Carolina. Net metering drives private
investment by giving property owners the option to generate their own electricity while receiving
fair credit for the surplus electricity they provide to the grid. It also provides customer choice in a
state with an otherwise monopolized energy market. Utilities companies should not be standing
in the way of American ingenuity and customer choice to protect their old way of doing business.
Our economy thrives on innovation, competition and choice. 

Please oppose any attempt to undermine these policies.

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Linda Buff

PO Box 1281
Grandy, NC 27939



From:	CHIA-CHANG WANG [drdrccw@gmail.com]
Sent:	Tuesday, April 22, 2014 11:19 PM
To:	Statements
Subject:	RE: Docket E-100 Sub 83

Dear NC Utilities Commission,

I support North Carolina's strong net metering policies. By encouraging private investment in
clean energy, the state's existing policies support North Carolina's booming solar industry. Net
metering reduces the need for expensive power plants and infrastructure, and drives local job
creation and investment. 

North Carolina's solar industry has helped our state rise to 2nd in the nation for added solar
capacity in 2013, and we should be helping to drive the solar industry's growth rather than
standing in its way.  

Please do not weaken North Carolina's net metering standards. 

Thank you.

Sincerely,

CHIA-CHANG WANG

1211 Brason Ln
Wake Forest, NC 27587

From:	Christopher Charland [cristo53c@outlook.com]
Sent:	Tuesday, April 22, 2014 10:04 PM
To:	Statements
Subject:	RE: Docket E-100 Sub 83

Dear NC Utilities Commission,

I support North Carolina's strong net metering policies. By encouraging private investment in
clean energy, the state's existing policies support North Carolina's booming solar industry. Net
metering reduces the need for expensive power plants and infrastructure, and drives local job
creation and investment. 

North Carolina's solar industry has helped our state rise to 2nd in the nation for added solar
capacity in 2013, and we should be helping to drive the solar industry's growth rather than
standing in its way.  

Please do not weaken North Carolina's net metering standards. 

Thank you.



Sincerely,

Christopher Charland

1693 Colonist Square SW
Ocean Isle Beach, NC 28469

From:	Diana Gricus [kimminer1@gmail.com]
Sent:	Saturday, April 19, 2014 3:53 PM
To:	Statements
Subject:	Docket E-100, Sub 83: Net Metering

My name is Diana Gricus and I will soon become a residential solar roof top owner. I believe that
our investment in solar and other renewable energies is a responsibility we owe our current and
future generations. The path we choose today can protect our families in the near future.

I DO NOT support changes to net metering that will kill roof top solar in North Carolina.

Please ask the Utilities Commission to oppose changes to net metering and help preserve our
attempts to become investors in solar for our future generations.

           ??      
         ??        
    ??????
         ??
          ??
            ?? Diana

From:	Robert Schafer [schaferdurham@aol.com]
Sent:	Tuesday, April 22, 2014 7:29 PM
To:	Statements
Subject:	RE: Docket E-100 Sub 83

Dear NC Utilities Commission,

I support North Carolina's strong net metering policies. By encouraging private investment in
clean energy, the state's existing policies support North Carolina's booming solar industry. Net
metering reduces the need for expensive power plants and infrastructure, and drives local job
creation and investment. 

North Carolina's solar industry has helped our state rise to 2nd in the nation for added solar
capacity in 2013, and we should be helping to drive the solar industry's growth rather than
standing in its way.  

Please do not weaken North Carolina's net metering standards. 

Thank you.

Sincerely,



Robert Schafer

5815 Russell Rd
Durham, NC 27712

From:	Richard Franklin Landis [rflandis@gmail.com]
Sent:	Tuesday, April 22, 2014 6:10 PM
To:	Statements
Subject:	RE: Docket E-100 Sub 83

Dear NC Utilities Commission,

I?m writing to you today in support of net metering and solar energy. Fair net metering policies
ensure that customers receive fair credit for their contribution of clean, renewable energy to the
grid. It?s critical to support a transition away from dirty fossil fuels that pollute the air and water,
threaten the public health and contribute to climate change. 

Please do not weaken North Carolina's net metering standards. 

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Richard Franklin Landis

6627 MARTINS CREEK RD
MURPHY, NC 28906

From:	Pat Cole [gpcole123@netzero.net]
Sent:	Tuesday, April 22, 2014 5:29 PM
To:	Statements
Subject:	RE: Docket E-100 Sub 83

Dear NC Utilities Commission,

I support North Carolina's strong net metering policies. By encouraging private investment in
clean energy, the state's existing policies support North Carolina's booming solar industry. Net
metering reduces the need for expensive power plants and infrastructure, and drives local job
creation and investment. 

North Carolina's solar industry has helped our state rise to 2nd in the nation for added solar
capacity in 2013, and we should be helping to drive the solar industry's growth rather than
standing in its way.  

Please do not weaken North Carolina's net metering standards. 

Thank you.



Sincerely,

Pat Cole

Galahad Place
Asheville, NC 28806

From:	Nancy Holt [fg325@aol.com]
Sent:	Tuesday, April 22, 2014 4:51 PM
To:	Statements
Subject:	RE: Docket E-100 Sub 83

Dear NC Utilities Commission,

I support North Carolina's strong net metering policies. By encouraging private investment in
clean energy, the state's existing policies support North Carolina's booming solar industry. Net
metering reduces the need for expensive power plants and infrastructure, and drives local job
creation and investment. 

North Carolina's solar industry has helped our state rise to 2nd in the nation for added solar
capacity in 2013, and we should be helping to drive the solar industry's growth rather than
standing in its way.  

Please do not weaken North Carolina's net metering standards. 

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Nancy Holt

7206 Bradshaw Quarry Rd
Mebane, NC 27302

From:	Jeffrey Gertz [jrgertz@yahoo.com]
Sent:	Tuesday, April 22, 2014 4:33 PM
To:	Statements
Subject:	RE: Docket E-100 Sub 83

Dear NC Utilities Commission,

I?m writing to you today in support of net metering and solar energy. Fair net metering policies
ensure that customers receive fair credit for their contribution of clean, renewable energy to the
grid. It?s critical to support a transition away from dirty fossil fuels that pollute the air and water,
threaten the public health and contribute to climate change. 

Please do not weaken North Carolina's net metering standards. 



Thank you.

Sincerely,

Jeffrey Gertz

39-D Martin Luther King Jr. Dr
Asheville, NC 28801

From:	Marie Mingus [mlmetalsmith@yahoo.com]
Sent:	Tuesday, April 22, 2014 3:13 PM
To:	Statements
Subject:	RE: Docket E-100 Sub 83

Dear NC Utilities Commission,

I?m writing to you today in support of net metering and solar energy. Fair net metering policies
ensure that customers receive fair credit for their contribution of energy to the grid.

"Climate change" and "global warming" are bunk! Still, free market fairness must include a value
for solar power.  Duke Energy, a major sponsor of the DNC and both Obama campaigns, does
not need to receive any free energy from thrifty homeowners.

Please do not weaken North Carolina's net metering standards. 

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Marie Mingus

311 New Home Street
Winston-Salem, NC 27104

From:	jennifer malloy [jmalloy@dconc.gov]
Sent:	Tuesday, April 22, 2014 3:02 PM
To:	Statements
Subject:	RE: Docket E-100 Sub 83

Dear NC Utilities Commission,

I support solar energy and net metering in North Carolina. Net metering drives private
investment by giving property owners the option to generate their own electricity while receiving
fair credit for the surplus electricity they provide to the grid. It also provides customer choice in a
state with an otherwise monopolized energy market. Utilities companies should not be standing
in the way of American ingenuity and customer choice to protect their old way of doing business.
Our economy thrives on innovation, competition and choice. 



Please oppose any attempt to undermine these policies.

Thank you.

Sincerely,

jennifer malloy

2504 otis st
Durham, NC 27707

From:	Jessica Janecki [alliumsativa@yahoo.com]
Sent:	Tuesday, April 22, 2014 2:43 PM
To:	Statements
Subject:	RE: Docket E-100 Sub 83

Dear NC Utilities Commission,

As a North Carolina home owner, I support residential solar. Please support net metering and
residential solar energy production.

Sincerely,

Jessica Janecki

920 Exum St
Durham, NC 27701

From:	Leigh Clodfelter [leighjrny@yahoo.com]
Sent:	Tuesday, April 22, 2014 2:15 PM
To:	Statements
Subject:	RE: Docket E-100 Sub 83

Dear NC Utilities Commission,

I support North Carolina's strong net metering policies. By encouraging private investment in
clean energy, the state's existing policies support North Carolina's booming solar industry. Net
metering reduces the need for expensive power plants and infrastructure, and drives local job
creation and investment. 

North Carolina's solar industry has helped our state rise to 2nd in the nation for added solar
capacity in 2013, and we should be helping to drive the solar industry's growth rather than
standing in its way.  

Please do not weaken North Carolina's net metering standards. 

Thank you.



Sincerely,

Leigh Clodfelter

3923 Fountain Village Lane
High Point, NC 27265

From:	Ash B [ashezfall96@gmail.com]
Sent:	Tuesday, April 22, 2014 12:53 PM
To:	Statements
Subject:	RE: Docket E-100 Sub 83

Dear NC Utilities Commission,

I support North Carolina's strong net metering policies. By encouraging private investment in
clean energy, the state's existing policies support North Carolina's booming solar industry. Net
metering reduces the need for expensive power plants and infrastructure, and drives local job
creation and investment. 

North Carolina's solar industry has helped our state rise to 2nd in the nation for added solar
capacity in 2013, and we should be helping to drive the solar industry's growth rather than
standing in its way.  

Please do not weaken North Carolina's net metering standards. 

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Ash B

Hensley Dr
Raleigh, NC 27615

From:	Deborah McGuinn [deborah.mcguinn@gmail.com]
Sent:	Tuesday, April 22, 2014 12:51 PM
To:	Statements
Subject:	RE: Docket E-100 Sub 83

Dear NC Utilities Commission,

I?m writing to you today in support of net metering and solar energy. Fair net metering policies
ensure that customers receive fair credit for their contribution of clean, renewable energy to the
grid. It?s critical to support a transition away from dirty fossil fuels that pollute the air and water,
threaten the public health and contribute to climate change. 

Please do not weaken North Carolina's net metering standards. 



Thank you.

Sincerely,

Deborah McGuinn

1304 white memorial church rd
willow spring, NC 27592


